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Good afternoon,
 
Please see attached correspondence regarding your Boundary Line Adjustment application.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks and have a great rest of your day.
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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KITTITAS COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2, Ellensburg, WA  98926 
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March 21, 2022 
 
Geoffrey Sanders 
710 Garfield St. 
Seattle, WA 98119 
 


Mike Bach 
3340 Wilson Creek Rd. 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
mike@bachdrilling.com  


 
RE: Bach Boundary Line Adjustment (BL-21-00023) – Final Approval  
 


Parcel #  635436  Parcel# 135436    
  


Dear Applicants, 
 
Kittitas County Community Development Services has reviewed the proposed boundary line adjustment and 
hereby grants final approval to the referenced application.  Pursuant to Kittitas County Subdivision Code Chapter 
16, please note the following items involved in completing the process: 
 
Final packet will be submitted to the Assessor’s Office on March 21, 2022 to finalize the boundary line 
adjustment. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached by phone at 509-962-7637 or by e-mail at 
rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rachael Stevie 
Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby St # 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
    
cc:  Jeremy Johnston, Planning Official      via email 
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